
A242 GATTON PARK ROAD, REDHILL 
PROPOSED TRAFFIC CALMING FEATURES 

STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING 
TO MAKE THE ORDER 

It is proposed to provide traffic calming features on A242 Gatton Park Road, Redhill 
between the junction with Colesmead Road and London Road South. The traffic 
calming features will include four tapered edge road tables, one full width road table 
and two speed cushions.  

The scheme has been progressed in response to longstanding concerns raised by 
both the County Councillor and local residents regarding vehicle speeds along A242 
Gatton Park Road, Redhill. This is resulting in personal injury and damage only 
collisions with parked vehicles and walls/fences in front gardens.  

As a result of the Reigate and Banstead Local Committee held in February 2022, it 
was agreed to implement a series of traffic calming features along a section of Gatton 
Park Road, between Colesmead Road and London Road South. 

The above proposal will be advertised in the local press (The Surrey Mirror). County 
and Borough Councillors, Parish Council and the Police will be consulted. 
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